29 June 2021

ALL MEMBERS COVID-19 VACCINE SURVEY

You may note that CPSU NSW has already surveyed members in the Disability sector.

This survey is in addition to previous surveys and this time your union is surveying all members across the
public sector. Even if you took part in the previous surveys, we encourage you to take this one too.

As many people across NSW are stuck in another lockdown, many in the regions are enduring increased
restrictions, and with many of our frontline workers unable to work from home, it is now more important
than ever that all disability workers who wish to be vaccinated are able to be so.

There is no cause for alarm — the PSA/CSPU NSW is not aiming to make vaccinations compulsory. The
main aim of this survey is to assist your union in the removal of any unnecessary barriers that are
preventing access to the vaccination for those members who wish to receive it.

Please take a couple of minutes to complete this survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/covidvaccinesurveyjune2021

The survey will close 5pm Tuesday 6 July.
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